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January 28, 2014 
 
 
On Tuesday January 28, 2014 at 4:45 am, the Coffeyville Fire Department responded to a 
structure fire at 905 W. 8th.    The building, which was occupied by Eagle Rock  Ministries, 
sustained heavy fire damage.   Fire crews from South Coffeyville assisted with fighting the fire. 
The State Fire Marshal has determined the cause to be electrical. 

 


